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Dear parents, I am writing to you on a thankfully cooler day than we ended last week 

on. There were some very hot children in school on Friday and they all did very well to 

stay cool and calm in the afternoon. 

Thankfully temperatures are cooling a bit as we head towards the end of the year—and 

what a year it’s been! 

We have had so much going on in school this year and I have loved being head in my 

first year here. The Lewknor community has made me so welcome and I have really en-

joyed getting to know you and your children. 

Your children are a huge credit to you and every day they make me proud to be their 

headteacher. 

Earlier today, I sent you our nationally reported data for this year and there is so much 

to be proud of. Our KS2 data was really strong once more so a massive well done to our 

class of 2025 who have been brilliant in so many ways this year not just academically.  

On Friday at 0900, we will have our leaver’s assembly where we can say goodbye to 

them in full and I really do wish them all the best for their next step in education. Their 

secondary schools are very lucky! 

Tomorrow is our goodbye Mrs Wakefield event with parents welcome from 1430 to join 

us in wishing her all the best for her headship at Peppard. Mrs Wakefield has been an 

absolute key part of all of our Lewknor’s success in her 14 years here—we wish her all 

the best! 

Finally, I would like to wish you all a lovely Summer and I will see you all in September. 

Mr Powell  

 

 

 

Lewknor C of E Primary School  

Head teacher: Mr Tom Powell  

Contact: office@lewknor.oxon.sch.uk 

Monday 14th July 2025 

        Attendance                                                                                         

Attendance was 96% for last week. 

Attendance is 96% for the whole academic year. 

THANK YOU for all your efforts in getting children in on time and ready to learn.  
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Lewknor C of E Primary School  

Head teacher: Mr Tom Powell  

Contact: office@lewknor.oxon.sch.uk 

Monday 14th July 2025 

 

Pointillism in Art in Infants.  



Newsletter 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Lewknor C of E Primary School  

Head teacher: Mr Tom Powell  

Contact: office@lewknor.oxon.sch.uk 

Monday 14th July 2025 

Lower Juniors made greenhouses in DT. 
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Lewknor C of E Primary School  

Head teacher: Mr Tom Powell  

Contact: office@lewknor.oxon.sch.uk 

Monday 14th July 2025 

Lower Juniors made greenhouses in DT. 



Mr Powell 

PRAYER OF THE WEEK 
Dear God, 

Thank You for this school year, 

For all we’ve learned and friends so dear. 

For helping us grow, day by day, 

In kindness, truth, and how to pray. 

 

Bless our teachers, one and all, 

Who helped us learn both big and small. 

Keep us safe through summer days, 

With joyful hearts and thankful praise. 

 

                   Amen 

THOUGHT OF THE WEEK 
‘The old has gone, the new is here!’ 

2 Corinthians 5:17 

 

Word of the week! 

 

Revitalization 

Noun 

Giving new life and vitality to 
something. 



DIARY DATES 
July 

Wednesday 2nd July - ICC Buddy session (after school – Year 6) 
Wednesday 2nd July—Y5/6 production—1330 start. Parents arrive at 
1315. 
Thursday 3rd July— Y5/6 production—1800 start. Children arrive at 
1730. 
Friday 4th July – Lord Williams Transition Day (Year 6) 
Friday 4th July—Sponsored Walk 
Monday 7th July – I.M.P.S – Year 6 trip to JR 
Tuesday 8th to Wednesday 9th July - ICC Transition Days – Year 6 
Friday 18th July – Leavers assembly. Last day of term. School closes 
at 1:30pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


